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Dear Parents / Carers and KingsWellies Children 
 
As promised, we want to keep you well informed about life at KingsWellies. 
 
Superhero Day! 
 
Many thanks to everyone for supporting our fundraising efforts for Cash for 
Kids during Superhero Day. We raised an amazing £424.17!!  Well done to all 
of the children who were very busy baking and crafting all week. Huge 
congratulations also go to Hachi Weli who raised a whopping £155, Alexander 
Allen who raised £80 and to Meredith Reid who was interviewed live on air for 
North Sound! It was lovely to see the children (and staff) all dressed up in a 
variety of striking outfits. I will upload a selection of photos on to the website 
but have also put lots more on to the Smart TV in reception. Please stop and 
have a look!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Appeal - People Who Help Us / Jobs and Careers 
 
The children in the 3-5 playroom have become very interested in exploring 
different jobs and careers in society.  If any parents would like to come in to 
visit the nursery and talk to the children about what you do in your daily jobs, 
please let us know. We would be delighted to hear about as many different 
professions as possible. 
 
We are also looking for any green-fingered parents or grandparents who 
would be able to come in and help us to 'get planting!' Please let us know if 
you could support us in growing our garden.   
 
Painted Lady Butterflies 
 
Our painted lady butterflies are nearly ready to be released in to nature. The 
children have had great fun watching them and recording their life cycle. 
 
Visitors and Visits 
 
We have invited some of the staff from Sir Robert McAlpine to come in to visit 
to tell us more about their jobs. They will tell us about how the Statoil building 
next door is progressing and have invited us over to visit a real life building 
site once the building is health and safety ready. 
 
We will also welcome some avid bee keepers in to the nursery to discuss the 
life of the bee with the children. We might even get to taste some honey! 
 
We will also be delighted to welcome a Guide Dog puppy called Unity in to the 
nursery to meet the boys and girls. Lance and Jude's Grandparents have very 
kindly offered to come in to talk to us about the very important  job that Guide 
Dogs do and to introduce us to Unity!    
 
Swimming Lessons 
 
I am currently in discussions with the Manager of Village Urban Resort Hotel 
and am hoping to be able to offer swimming lessons for the children within the 
next couple of months. I will keep you posted as we develop this further. 
 
Welcome to Jo Jingles! 
 
Jo Jingles are going to be joining us soon to do music, singing and movement 
classes with all of the children. Jo Jingles classes are educational, creative 
fun and a great way for the children to expressive themselves!  . Every child 
will also have the opportunity to play at least two musical instruments during 
each session .They also encourage language development, hand eye co-
ordination, balance, agility, motor and social skills. We would also love to 
invite our parents in to join in the fun. More information and dates to follow 
soon.   
 
 



Childsmile 
 
We are currently working with Childsmile to support a daily supervised 
toothbrushing programme within the 3-5 playroom. This will also be rolled out 
throughout the nursery and will follow the National Standards for 
Toothbrushing. 
 
Additional Sessions 
 
We still have spaces at each age range therefore if you require to book any 
additional ad hoc sessions then please don't hesitate to contact us. We will 
certainly be as flexible and supportive as possible. 
 
Comments, Compliments and Concerns 
 
Many thanks to everyone for all of their feedback during our first few weeks of 
opening. We are a very reflective nursery and genuinely want to do our best 
for EVERY child within our care.  
 
Please give us your feedback, good and bad! In order to do the best that we 
can, we do need to know what you are thinking. Please don't hesitate to 
contact me on kerry@kingswelliesnursery.com if you have any comments, 
compliments or concerns that you would like to discuss. I can promise you 
that these will be taken very seriously and acted on immediately. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kerry    


